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From: James E. Enstrom [mailto:jenstrom@ucla.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 12:49 PM 
To: 'Erik Neandross' <erik@gladstein.org> 
Subject: Lyou & CCA Board Do Not Care About Randy 
 
 
 

February 3, 2016 
 
Erik Neandross 
Chairman of the Board, 
Coalition for Clean Air 
Chief Executive Officer, 
Gladstein, Neandross & Associates 
2525 Ocean Park Boulevard #200 

Santa Monica, CA 90405 

erik.neandross@gladstein.org  
 
Dear Mr. Neandross, 
 
I appreciate your February 2, 2016 response regarding my January 12, 2016 letter about 
Coalition for Clean Air (CCA) President Joseph K. Lyou and my January 26, 2016 letter about CCA 
Board Member and UC Riverside Professor Ronald K. Loveridge.  For your information, I spoke 
at the June 4, 2008 Senate Rules Committee confirmation hearing of Lyou and I spoke in person 
to Loveridge on December 3, 2008.  Since 2008, Lyou and Loveridge have NEVER responded to 
me regarding any of the numerous public comments that I have submitted to SCAQMD and 
CARB.  Thus, your response indicates a high degree of professionalism.  However, I am 
disappointed that the CCA Board Executive Committee will take no action regarding Lyou. 
 
In order to understand why I am so concerned about SCAQMD and Lyou, please read about my 
Brother Randy Thomas of Watts 
(http://www.scientificintegrityinstitute.org/Thomas120712.pdf).  Notice in the photo that 
Randy has his arm around me because I care that his 40-year Watts trucking company was 
destroyed by the SCAQMD “Clean Truck Program.”  Please listen to his profound 9-minute 
comments to Lyou and Loveridge, as well as to Burke and Wallerstein, at the December 7, 2012 
AQMP Hearing (http://www.scientificintegrityinstitute.org/Thomas.MP3).  Following this 
hearing, Lyou, Loveridge, Burke, and Wallerstein did NOTHING to help Randy. 
 
Thus, I am going to make a strong case in various appropriate scientific, business, and political 
forums that Lyou and the CCA Board simply do not care about people like my Brother Randy.  If 
you personally have any concern about Randy, I will ask him to contact you. 
 
Thank you for your professionalism.   
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Sincerely yours, 
 
James E. Enstrom, Ph.D., M.P.H. 
UCLA and Scientific Integrity Institute 
914 Westwood Boulevard #577 
Los Angeles, CA 90024 
jenstrom@ucla.edu  
(310) 472-4274 
 
 
 
From: Erik Neandross [mailto:erik@gladstein.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 1:56 PM 
To: jenstrom@ucla.edu 
Subject: RE: Your Jan. 12th Letter 
 
James, I have received and reviewed your Jan. 26th correspondence with our executive committee.  The 
committee agreed that no further action is required at this time. 
 
Erik 
 
 
From: Erik Neandross  
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 7:20 PM 
To: 'jenstrom@ucla.edu' <jenstrom@ucla.edu> 
Subject: Your Jan. 12th Letter 
 
James, thank you for your voice mail this afternoon following up on the Jan. 12th letter you delivered to 
my office.  I have received this letter and have circulated it to the Coalition for Clean Air Board of 
Directors Executive Committee for consideration and discussion.   
 
If we have any questions for you, I will be sure to follow up.  Otherwise thank you for your letter and 
follow up phone call. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Erik Neandross 
CCA Board Chair 
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